The Coliseum

53 tyldesley road
Blackpool

Fyl 5dh
T.01253622186

I Sraj Alosh confirm that Mr Marwan Neif has been employed by me for for a period of 3
years in my store The Coliseum on 53 tyldesley road Blackpool, finishing in September
2014. The store has a premises licence for the supply of alcohol.

I am the premises licence holder and DPS.i confirm that Mr Neif has during his
employment been engaged in serving the public with all types of age related products,
and has done so under the supervision of a personal licence holder.

During his considerable time working on the shops front line he has complied with all our
requirements to meet the licencing objectives, and has successfully passed all our training
requirements.

There have been no incidents whatsoever during his employment, and has always
complied with the requirements of the licencing Act 2003 and the conditions attached to
my license.

I would have no hesitation in recommending Mr Neif for the position of a shop manager
or proprietor and consider him a suitable person to hold a premises licence for the supply
of alcohol .

SRAJ ALOSH

09/03/15
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